
Lode Tennis Club

Curry Night

Saturday 6th May 2017 

  

After the success of last year, we are holding another 

Curry evening which will be held at Jeff & Sue’s house - 19

Abbey Lane,  starting at 7.30pm.

Come  and join in with a fabulous social event with a great

selection of curries and accompaniments.  All we ask is

that you bring your own tipple, and make a contribution

of £10 each towards the costs.

If you would like to be part of a great night out just

contact Jeff on C812194 so that we can cater for the

appropriate numbers.

We look forward to seeing you there!


